
 

URGENT PRODUCT RECALL NOTICE 

Dear Valued Customers, 

At SnaxX4U, your health and safety are our top priorities. We regret to inform you that we have 

identified an issue with some of our sandwiches and wraps that were mistakenly stocked beyond 

their intended shelf life. As a precautionary measure, we are initiating a voluntary recall and disposal 

of these products to ensure your wellbeing. 

Product Details: 

Name: Delight to bite/Thistle All sandwiches,wraps and baguettes  

Expiry Date Range: [31st/07/23 to 01/08/23]  

Reason for Recall:  

The recall is necessary because the affected sandwiches and wraps have surpassed their intended 

shelf life, which may compromise their quality and safety for consumption. 

Potential Risks:  

Consuming products beyond their expiry date may lead to health risks due to potential spoilage or 

bacterial growth. 

Action to be Taken:  

If you have purchased any of the affected products within the mentioned date range, we urge you to 

take the following steps immediately: 

Do Not Consume: Please refrain from consuming any of the recalled sandwiches and wraps even if 

they appear normal. 

Dispose of the Product Safely: Please discard the products in a manner that prevents any 

unintended consumption. You may double-bag the items before disposing of them in a sealed trash 

bin. 

Contact Us:  

For further instructions and to facilitate a refund or exchange, please reach out to our Customer 

Support Team at {admin@snax4u.uk]. Our team will be available [10;00 to 5;00] to assist you. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and assure you that we are taking all 

necessary steps to rectify the situation and prevent any such occurrences in the future. Your trust in 

SanX4U means a great deal to us, and we are committed to upholding the highest standards of 

quality and safety. 

Thank you for your immediate attention to this matter. Your health and satisfaction are paramount, 

and we appreciate your cooperation in this recall process. 

Sincerely, 

Hasnain 

 Recall supervisor, Snax4u 

 


